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Monday 12th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September  

 
 

You will be aware from announcements made over the weekend, that the funeral of HM 

Queen Elizabeth II will take place on Monday 19th September 2022.  As such, the 

Government has confirmed that this will be a Bank Holiday and all schools are required to 

close for the day.  This means that The Discovery School will not be open; this includes the 

Breakfast and After School Club and any external clubs scheduled to take place on Monday 

19th September. 

The Year 2 ‘Meet the Teacher’ session that should have been taking place next Monday has 

been moved to 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday 20th September. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school as normal on Tuesday 20th 

September, after the extended weekend. 

With kind regards,  

 

 

Miss T Gobell 

Headteacher  

  


